POSITIONS OF PHD RESEARCH SCHOLAR IN ACCOUNTING, AUDITING AND LAW
The Norwegian School of Economics and Business Administration (NHH) invites applications for four year positions as PhD Research Scholar at the Department of Accounting, Auditing and Law. The department has a research active faculty that offers a stimulating environment for doctoral studies and research in accounting, auditing and law. For more information please consult our webpage www.nhh.no/rrr.

The department is interested in applicants within the areas of financial accounting, auditing, management accounting, management control and law.

The next class of the PhD programme begins in August 2008. Admission to the programme takes place twice a year. Application deadlines for the next class are 15 November 2007 (early admission) and 1 March 2008 (ordinary admission). For both admissions, the starting date of the PhD research scholarship will be 
1 August 2008. Candidates who are not accepted for early admission may be reconsidered for ordinary admission by submitting additional relevant information. 
Applicants should have completed, or be in the process of completing, a master degree (5 years’ duration) or an equivalent degree to the planned area of specialisation in the PhD programme and to the PhD thesis. Qualifying education should normally be within the fields of economics, business administration or law. Students who are completing their master degree during the current semester, with the intention of starting the doctoral programme in the autumn semester 2008, are also invited to apply. 
The qualifying education must be completed before enrolment in the PhD programme, and no later than 
August 1, 2008. Applicants with a qualifying degree from a non-Norwegian institution must ensure that official documentation of GMAT or GRE scores are sent to NHH. Finally, applicants are required to have a good working knowledge of English, as the entire programme is taught in English.

In the event of equivalent qualifications, female applicants will be given preference.

Further information about required qualifications and the doctoral programme can be obtained by contacting the department and can also be found at www.nhh.no/phd. PhD research scholars are required to take part in the work of the department, after further agreement. The work load corresponds to 25 % of a full position a year.

Salary will be according to the State Salary Scale for PhD research scholar (State salary scale 43: currently Gross NOK 325 800, corresponding to approximately Euro 41 700). In addition we offer favourable arrangements which will make you a member of the Norwegian Public Service Pension Fund.  

Please use the electronic application form available at www.nhh.no/stilling.

It is important that all the documents are enclosed with the application. Applicants are advised to seek guidance from NHH faculty in the process of making a plan for the programme. 

Enquiries regarding admission requirements, application procedures etc. may be directed to the PhD admission office at the NHH, email phd@nhh.no.
The closing date for applications is November 15, 2007

